
An Invitation to the residents of Sutton Benger Parish to attend  

Your Annual Parish Meeting 

Wednesday 13 April 2016 
 

Along with an update from the Parish Council and other   

village  organisations,  there  will  be  presentations  by: 

Meril Morgan, Arts Development Officer, Wiltshire Council 

Ideas for an arts project within the village using the Arts Funding 

(£24,000) received from Redrow’s Park development. 

Daniel Everett, Flood Drainage Engineer, Wiltshire Council 

Details of the flood mitigation works in Seagry Road and on the High 

Street. 

The Date: Weds 13 April 2016 

The Time: 7.45pm 

The Venue:  

Sutton Benger Village Hall 

An Informal Social Session rounds off the meeting when you will be 

able to enjoy some Cheese and Wine. 

Contact Linda Bragg, Parish Clerk for further details on                                         

07757 351584 or Email: parishclerk@suttonbengerparishcouncil.gov.uk 


